
From: Doll, Laura
Sent: 10/5/2012 8:09:29 AM
To: 'mark.pocta@cpuc.ca.gov' (mark.pocta@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Trans western contract extension 

Good morning!
We had a conversation last week with Dave and Pearlie about our interest in filing for a contract extension with 
Transwestem. They told us they would get back to us a week ago but that hasn't happened. We need to file the 
advice letter next week.

Have you heard anything? Are you even here — perhaps this is grand canyon week?

Just trying to figure out how best to proceed.

Thanks!
Laura

SB GT&S 0020452

mailto:mark.pocta@cpuc.ca.gov

